
Happenings at The Creek 

January 26, 2025

 
Current Announcements 

 
Deacon Ordination Today, January 26th at 
10:30am for Mike Jones and Joe Myers. 
 
Minutes of Business Meetings December 2024 
are located on the entrance table. 
 
Hymn Sing @ The Cove Monday, March 31st Cost 
is $54 per person. Includes morning hymn sing-
a-long and meal. Tickets sell out quickly, so you 
must sign up and pay by February 2nd to attend. 
 
Mission Group Meetings Tuesday, February 18th  
Women of Vision 6:30pm in the FCBC Family Life 
Center. 
Baptist Men 6:30pm at the Sims Barn. 
 
Breakfast at Strawberry Hill Friday, February 28th. 
FCBC senior adults will be leaving Floyd’s Creek at 
8:40am for breakfast at Strawberry Hill at 9:00am. 
We have a reservation, so please sign up for an 
accurate number of seats. 
 
Creek Kids Wednesday Night “Camp 
Creekiwaka” is back on! Wednesdays at 6pm. 
 
Church Directory We are updating our online 
church directory. If you need to make changes, 
have a new family picture or would like to be 
added to the directory, please contact Karen 
Hutchins, Kathy Pierce, or Lois Scruggs. 
 
Donation Statements 2024 are now available. 
They are located in the Sunday school classes and 
on the entrance table in the Worship Center. Any 
not picked up by January 27th will be mailed. 
 
Deacon Family Assignment List 2025 are on the 
entrance tables. 

 
 

Creek Kids Choir Mark Your Calendar Creek Kids 
Choir will start back up Sunday, March 2nd at 
6:00pm and will continue every Sunday through 
April 13th. 
 
 

Ongoing Announcements 
 
CREEK KIDS Sunday mornings 9:30am to 10:20 
Age 3 years through 5th grade will meet in The 
Creek Kids room in the Family Life Center. At 
10:30am – children in 3rd grade or younger can go 
to Creek Kids Small Group in room 101 of the main 
building. Creek Kids Choir Sundays at 6pm. Camp 
Creekiwaka – Wednesdays at 6pm. 
 
House of Prayer Wednesday evenings at 6:00 in 
the sanctuary. 
 
Easy Low Impact Aerobics Tuesdays & Thursdays, 
at 10:00am in the FCBC Family Life Center. All 
Ladies Welcome! Bring a towel, water & weights 1-
4 pounds. Classes are free! 
 
Parking Lot Fund Your donation is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Encouraging Word Mission aimed at encouraging 
those in need, whether it is from an illness, death, 
loneliness, or just someone you know who needs 
a little pick-me-up that a card or letter can 
provide. If you know someone who could benefit 
from this mission, please call the church office.  
 
Prayer Chain or List If you have a prayer request 
that you would like for members of the church to 
pray about, please contact the church office at 
245-1059. If after hours, call or text Kathy 828-
223-3368, Pastor Robert, or Todd. 


